To: Mayor Alice Ruby

From: Susan Isaacs

Date: March 28, 2021

I would like to submit my name for consideration for appointment to the City of Dillingham's Planning commission.

I have been a resident of Dillingham since 1989. I am part owner of 4 businesses in the City, all of which are fully licensed, insured, and up to date, on all City Taxes.

I have a Bachelor of Science Business Management degree from Pepperdine University and have been a small business owner in this town since I moved here. Before my move to Dillingham, I worked as a management consultant for companies throughout the USA, and lived in California, and New York.

I know that the Planning Commission plays an important role in our City, and makes vital recommendations on CIP projects, changes to the Municipal Code, and acts upon requests for variances and conditional uses.

I understand that as a member of the Planning Commission, I should be available to meet monthly, either in the Council Chambers or Virtually.

Please consider my name for a seat on this Commission. I would be available to begin a term immediately, following acceptance by the City Council.

Swan

Thank you.

Susan Isaacs

PO Box 563

Dillingham, AK 99576

Email:

alaskawest@gmail.com

907-843-0473